Mr. Walsh,

I’'m writing to thank you for the League of Essex
County Sportsmen’s Clubs scholarship. I’'m enrolled in the
criminal justice program at Husson University in Bangor,
Maine. | plan to become an environmental police
officer/game warden when | graduate. College is
expensive and your scholarship helped me buy the books
| need. My classes are going well and | have also found
several great places to fish in the Bangor area!

Jack Colpoys
Essex, MA



